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Coronavirus Update 

Dear Parents 
 
At the moment Government advice is that schools carry on as normal which is what 
we are doing. 
 
In the event that the Government decides schools must close due to Coronavirus each year 
group have prepared some advice on resources and activities you can use at home with 
your child/children. 
 
We are sending these out now in order for you to familiarise yourselves with the materials 
 
For Year1 Phonics and Year 2 and 6 Sats please refer to the booklets given out at parents 
evening. 
 
We have been informed that a number of educational websites that normally require a 
subscription will also be making resources available free of charge once a school is closed. 
These will be made accessible to you via the school and you will be notified by schoolping 
and on the website. 
 
In the event of a school closure, teaching staff have also included their email addresses if 
you feel you need to contact them in an emergency. They will check messages between 
9:00pm and 3:30pm, Monday to Friday during term time. Please take into account teachers 
will be working on school activities during this time and may also have their own children or 
other dependants to care for. You may not therefore receive an immediate response. 
 
I will also include my school email address at the end of this letter if you need to contact me 
directly as I will not always pick up messages sent to the school Office. 
I will ensure that updates as to reopening and any other important information is sent to you 
accordingly by schoolping and posts on the School Website. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your cooperation in this unfortunate situation and let us hope 
the measures being taken by the Government  help to stop the impact of the virus as soon 
as possible. 
 
Kind Regards 

  
Mr K. Wheeler 
Head of School 

Email:kevin.wheeler@steeton.bradford.sch.uk 
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